Oftice of Development m C O LUMB IA

Vagelos College of Physicians and Surgeons
Columbia University Irving Medical Center

September 19, 2019

Dorothy Graham, President
Graham Family Foundation
544 (1st Street

Oakland, CA 94609

Dear Dorothy,

I would like to express my deepest gratitude for your contribution of §25,000 made on August 22,
2019 to support the Lymphoid Malignancy Research I[Fund within the Department of Medicine at
Columbia University Irving Medical Center.

Your generous gift supports clinical and research actrvities within the Center for Lymphoid
Malignancies at CUIMC, a unique practice devoted to the cure and management of Hodgkin’s
Lymphoma and non-Hodgkin’s Lymphoma. Our mission is to develop novel therapies and improve

the outcome of patients with lymphoma and other hematological cancers.

With your help, our vision to improve the lives of patients confronted by these challenging cancers
is within reach.

Sincerely,

o

Owen A. O’Connor, M.DD., Ph.ID.
Professor of Medicine and Experimental Therapeutics
Ditector, Center for Lymphoid Malignancies
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